
June 4, 2019 
ITEM 7 

 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:   May 28, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:   Letter to St. Johns River Water Management District re:  
  Support for Fellsmere Water Management Area Boat Ramp 
 
FROM:  Commissioner Bob Solari  
 
 
As discussed at the May 21, 2019 BCC meeting, a letter was written and 
submitted to Dr. Ann Shortelle, Executive Director of St. Johns River Water 
Management District in support of the boat ramp project at Fellsmere Water 
Management Area.  
 
Letter included as back-up. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Bob 
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